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� Hurstville Public School upgrade – exterior of new building

Hurstville Public School
Term 2 Welcome

We sincerely thank you for your patience as we have delivered this significant upgrade to 
facilities at your school. Your support and cooperation throughout the project have enabled 
us to deliver these new facilities to best meet the educational needs of students and staff at 
Hurstville Public School.

Welcome to your school

The Hurstville Public School upgrade is now complete. We have delivered:

Upgraded hall
Upgraded 
library New canteen

4 new permanent flexible 
learning spaces

New covered play area 
and toilets
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LEGEND

Permanent buildings

Permanent shade structures

Demountables

Permanent COLA

New building work

Existing trees

Pedestrian access to school

Refurbishment to existing building

Message from the 
Principal

The keys to the new buildings have been officially 
handed over. After two years of planning and 
construction, our vision has become a reality. We have 
been provided with an amazing facility for future-
focused educational excellence! 

We will be moving into the new spaces over the coming 
week. Our teachers are looking forward to exploring the 
state of the art project facilities now that all students 
have returned to full time face-to-face teaching. Since 
the announcement of the school upgrade in 2017, we 
have focused on developing best pedagogical practice 
and embedding this in high quality learning experiences 
for students. It is a very exciting time for us as a school 
community.

Sincere thanks to all that have been involved.

Mark Steed, Principal

Construction complete

The Hurstville Public School upgrade is complete. 
We have delivered four new permanent flexible learning 
spaces (homebases), a covered play area and toilets, an 
upgraded hall and library and a new canteen. 

The new facilities are now ready for students and staff to 
use to enrich teaching and learning opportunities for all 
at Hurstville Public School. 

� Hurstville Public School upgrade



New innovative learning 
environments

This inspiring project has delivered an innovative learning 
environment for the current and future generations of 
young minds.

Innovative learning environments provide flexibility so 
teachers can best provide authentic opportunities for 
student engagement. The learning spaces: 

	■ are adaptable to accommodate small or large groups

	■ include learning centres with flexible spaces that 
allow students to use information communication 
technologies in a variety of settings

	■ provide opportunities to enhance skills in 
collaboration, communication, critical thinking, 
problem solving and creativity.

� Innovative learning spaces at Hurstville Public School
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� Hurstville Public School upgrade

Contact us

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

For information about school educational provision 
and operations, contact the school directly:

Principal: Mark Steed

Website: hurstville-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: hurstville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9587 3963
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